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China-Thailand: The Power of Language and Culture in the 21st Century 

 

Dear Yang Jin, 

 

On behalf of the Organizing Committee, we are pleased to formally inform you that your abstract, 

entitled “Construction of the Gratitude to Parents Culture in Hui Folk Literature in the People’s 

of China” has been accepted for presentation at The National Conference 2025 China-Thailand: 

The Power of Language and Culture in the 21st Century. The conference will be held on 23 July 

2025 at the Faculty of Humanities, Chiang Mai University, Thailand. 

 

Your submission has undergone a thorough review by our academic committee, and we greatly 

appreciate your valuable contribution in the fields of language and culture. Further information 

regarding presentation guidelines, the detailed program, and registration procedures will be 

provided to you in due course. Should you have any questions or require additional assistance, 

please do not hesitate to contact us at cnth2025humancmu@gmail.com. 

 

Once again, congratulations on the acceptance of your abstract. We look forward to your 

participation and an engaging intellectual exchange at the conference. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Chayanin Boonsongsak 

On behalf of the Organizing Committee 

The National Conference 2025 China-Thailand: The Power of Language and Culture in the 21st 

Century 

Faculty of Humanities, Chiang Mai University, Thailand 
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